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If your child was born between 1 September
2017 and 31 August 2018 you will need to
apply for a school place. You can apply between

If you live in Surrey, you can find out all you
need to know about school admissions and
apply online at surreycc.gov.uk/admissions
or you can call us on 0300 200 1004.




